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               Calendar of Events 

August   19    Lakeville Meet the Staff Night 6:15pm-7:30pm 

20  First Day of School 2025-26  

      WELCOME BACK! 

September  01  No School- Labor Day 

    11  PTO Meeting – 4PM in Art/Music Room 

19  Mid-Terms sent home 

23  Fall Pictures 

25  5th Grade Farm Tour  

  
    

  
 

 

 
 
    

 

    

 

   

    

    
 

   

   

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Messaging System 

 
Class Dojo 
We are continuing to use Class Dojo as a communication / messaging tool to keep in touch with 

parents. We encourage you to sign up to be a part of your child’s class when you get the invite. This 

will allow you to know what is going on in the classroom as well as the school. The program can be 

accessed from your phone or computer. It has a social media look and feel, but is kept on a “closed 

system” only including school staff and parents.  
 

 

Chromebook Insurance 
 

Students are each provided a Chromebook to use throughout the school year. At the elementary level, 

rarely do these Chromebook come home, if ever. However, accidents do happen, they can get 

dropped, etc. potentially causing damage. Therefore, Chromebook insurance can be purchased by you 

as parents to keep the cost much lower if your child’s Chromebook needs to be replaced or repaired. 

Your child’s Chromebook does follow him or her, meaning at the end of each year, it is turned in, and 

then redistributed at the beginning of the next school year.  
Below is the link to purchase Chromebook insurance.  

This is a new company from that which we have used in past years.  
https://gpo.worthavegroup.com/westholmes 
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From the Desk of Mr. Zimmerly,  

 
Welcome Back! I hope everyone has had a great summer and created many memories 
with your family! 

 
As we move into the 2025-2026 school year, many new memories will be created 
throughout the school year. Teachers have been working hard preparing lessons, 
custodial staff has the buildings looking great, kitchen staff is ready to provide great 
meals, and secretarial staff has everything ready for a smooth start.  As the school year 
begins, I encourage you to maintain contact with your child’s teacher and ask questions 
as they arise.  

 
As most of you know, this will be the last year in our current elementaries. All our 
elementaries will be coming together at the new West Holmes Elementary for the 2026-
2027 school year. While this will be the last year for learning in our current buildings, 
those memories that I mentioned earlier can’t be taken away. Our staff has done an 
excellent job providing a quality education to all of our students over the years. Moving 
into the new building next year will enable the entire elementary staff to come together 
and continue to provide that quality education in a new building with updated features 
including air conditioning and better security.  
With this change, it is natural to have questions, and to hear many different things 
about the process. I strongly encourage you to feel free to call me with any questions you 
might have regarding the new building. 

 
 
Looking forward to a great year! 
Brian J. Zimmerly 
Nashville / Lakeville Principal 

  

Board of Education 

Eric Strouse  Pat Sage 

Hans Ramseyer  Andrew Jones 

Tina Zickefoose 

Superintendent: Mr. Eric Jurkovic 



 

  

Looking Ahead: 

October   14     Elementary P/T Conferences 

    16   Elementary P/T Conferences 

    17   No School for Students 

    24   Report Cards Go Home 

 

 

BOOK FAIR    

Oct. 14, 15, 16 

Attendance Concerns 

Our school hours are 9am-3:30pm. If 

you have appointments to make, 

please attempt to make them after 

school or on Saturdays. We 

understand that in many cases this is 

impossible. Teachers strive to make 

the most of the time they have with 

your children. We appreciate your 

help in ensuring that your child is 

here at school on time and ready to 

learn.  

 >>>>      Any student arriving 

between 9-9:15am is marked tardy. 

After 9:15am is a ½ day absence. If it 

is necessary to arrive late or leave 

school early, please report to the 

office to sign your child in or out. 

Thank you! 

 

Gym is on Mondays this year. 

Please be sure your child has 

appropriate footwear.                                                                

Socks and tennis shoes are best. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lakeville Collections 

Box Tops for Education:   
Download the new Box Top App today!   All you have to do is scan your receipt. This money goes towards 

student activities at Lakeville. 

 

Schoolstore.com: Did you know that if you go to Schoolstore.com and order online through this 

website, our school earns money all year long! Your child can earn some cool prizes!  
Packets for parents will be sent home in September.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Money:    

Please send lunch money to 

school in an envelope or 

baggie with your child’s name 

on it.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch $3.00   Breakfast  $1.50   Extra Milk $.40 

 
>>>At the beginning of the year every child receives a free and reduced lunch meal form. 

We encourage you to fill this out if you think you might qualify based on the household 

income guidelines on the form. Students who qualify will receive a free breakfast and lunch. 

Filling out this form helps both the families and the school. As always, this information is 

kept confidential. <<< 

Lunch Times 

3rd grade:   12:00      4th Grade:   11:45   5th Grade:   12:10 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   New This Year: 

The only fee for your child 
this year will be an 
Activity Fee - $10.00 
 
Checks payable to: 
Lakeville School or pay 
online 
thru the PaySchools App. 

 

Drop-off/Pick-up Procedure 

*If you bring your child to school or if they walk, please make sure they arrive no earlier than 

8:40am.  

*If you are picking your child up from school, a phone call or note is required. The students will 

go to the east side of the building, near the main entrance, for dismissal.  A staff member will 

not release them without visual confirmation as to who is picking them up.  This is for the safety 

of our students. 

*Dismissal is at 3:35pm. We ask that you avoid picking them up early from the office, unless 

you have a set appointment.  All students should be in the bus/pick-up line by 3:40, making for 

a quick dismissal.  

Fall Picture Day 

Tuesday, September 23th 

All students will have their 

picture taken.  If you would 

like to purchase school 

pictures, money is due at the 

time of pictures with your 

order form.  You can also 

order online at  

www.solidrockphotos.com 
Enter Code: Lakeville Fall 2025 

 

Picture order forms will be  

sent home with all students. 

Lakeville PTO 

Please let us know if you are interested in joining PTO. It’s an important 

organization for the kids and the school.  

Follow us on Facebook @LakevilleElementaryPTO for important updates and reminders.  


